
Hello everyone, 
 
Below you will find this week’s Covid updates. Please feel free to watch the video instead of 
reading the email - https://youtu.be/1V33z_yGylA 
 
Covid numbers for 11/01-11/05: 
Number of positive Covid cases for staff: 0 
Number of positive Covid cases for students: 0 
Number of staff who went home with Covid related symptoms: 3 
Number of students who went home with Covid related symptoms: 19 
 
As always, any students or staff who are out with Covid related symptoms are required to submit 
proof of a negative Covid test and be symptom free before they are able to return to campus. 
Please continue to stipulate on the Report Absence Form if your student is out of school with 
Covid related symptoms so we can take the necessary steps to ensure that they follow the proper 
protocol to safely return to school. 
 
Booster Shot Clarification: 
Last week I mentioned that Covid booster shots are now readily available, but I should have 
stipulated that they are only available for individuals 18+. We encourage anyone who qualifies 
for a Booster to get one at their earliest convenience. The CDC website currently says the 
booster is not recommended for individuals under 18 and there is currently no information for a 
timeline for boosters for individuals under 18. 
 
County Travel Guideline Flyers are attached in Chinese, Spanish, and English. Please review 
these flyers if you are planning to travel over the Thanksgiving break. I have made sure to 
actually attach them this time and apologize for not doing so last week. 
 
As always, please email if you have any questions. Otherwise, have a safe and wonderful 
weekend and take good care. 
 
Warm Regards, 
 
Anna DeRoos 
Dean of Students/Covid Liaison 
 


